
 

 

 
PTA Newsletter – Spring Term 

Committee Changes 

Due to family commitments, Victoria has decided step 

down as chair of the PTA.  We would like to thank her 

for all her hard work over the last year.  Ali has also 

stepped down as secretary due to work commitments.  

Sarah Beveridge will continue as Chair, as will Adele as 

Treasurer and Tessa as Secretary.  We are always very 

grateful for any help at our events so if you can spare 

any time it would be appreciated.  

Our next meeting will take place on Friday 1st March 

7:30pm. Venue to be confirmed. 

 

Fundraising Update 

Throughout the Christmas period, we had a 

number of fundraising events. The biggest of 

these was the after school Christmas Fair. The 

total raised over these events was £1274.  

We have decided to spend some of the funds 

on a new set of unisex Sports Kit for all the 

sporting events our children take part in.   

We are also planning on ordering some Eco-

friendly picnic benches to support outdoor 

learning and summer activities. We are hoping 

to have these at the beginning of the summer 

term. 
Future Events 

Thurs 14th Feb – Valentines Cake Sale 

Fri 29th March – Non School Uniform Day 
(in exchange for Boxed Chocolate Egg) 

 
Fri 29th March – Craft Afternoon for Mother’s Day 
  (More details to follow) 
 
Thurs 4th April – Egg Decorating Competition and 
   Spring Treasure Hunt 
 
Fri 5th April – Easter Cake Sale and  
  EASTER BINGO 
 
SAVE THE DATE – Saturday 6th July PM – Summer Jolly 
 
 

 

Clothes Recycling Bin 

Just a little reminder that the PTA have a 

clothes recycling bin in the staff car park that 

accepts clothes, Paired shoes, bed linen. 

All money made from this goes into the PTA 

fund.  If at any time this is full please let one 

of us know or the ladies in the Office.   

PTA Facebook Page 

For those social butterflies out there, we do 

have our own Facebook page. We use this 

regularly to post reminders of school events 

and the latest PTA news.  Please see link 

below or search for Ellingham CE VC Primary 

PTA. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1106377

152754976/ 

 

Thank-You for all your support in our previous events 

and we hope to see you all at the future fundraisers. 

Sarah, Victoria, Adele and Tessa. 


